
 

Doodle Reminder 

Please ensure you access ‘Doodle’ for 10 minutes per day as well as exploring the 

different topics ie: Monday Mathematics /Tuesday Literacy etc. This will support your 

child to keep on track with their learning throughout this academic year. 
 

Bug Club Reminder  

Please ensure children access this daily. This supports your child with their writing tasks 

alongside reasoning questions and comprehension within all areas of the curriculum. 
 

Cooking donations 
 

 A polite reminder to all parents to please hand in your cooking money, for this term. 

Thank you to those parents who have contributed so far. It is extremely important 

for all children to develop life skills. 
 

 Nut allergies – Just another reminder that we do not allow any nuts on school grounds 

including food that ‘may contain nuts’. 
 

 

 Early morning soft starts Will continue to occur on Tuesdays for Maths and 

Thursdays for reading. Parents will be allowed into the classroom to help their child 

learn with guidance from their class teacher at 8:45-9:00am 

 If your child is absent from school, missed work will be sent home with them once 

they return.  

 School Uniform 

Hair cuts- for boys, only crew cuts are acceptable please refrain from patterned 

designs, mullets, fade outs, severe buzz cuts etc. 

For girls- No diamonte or rainbow coloured bands/head bands- Navy blue only please. 

This also applies to Patkas and Hijabs.  

Foot wear-Only school shoes, no boots or trainers of any kind. Trainers are allowed 

for PE. 

Earrings - No large earrings please. Only small studs- Please ensure these are 

removed for PE days. 

School uniform- Full school uniform. Please check the school website for the 

School Uniform policy. 

Year 1 classes email addresses: 

Ruby class – RubyClass05@gmail.com 

Amethyst class – AmethystClass06@gmail.com 

Topaz class – TopazClass7@gmail.com 

Amber class – AmberClass8@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Infant & Nursery School 

 

Year 1 

Weekly Newsletter 

17th May 2024 
Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and Instagram account 

https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 

 updates, term dates and up & coming events  

 
Half-Term Holiday 

School will be closed for half term from Monday 27th 

May until Friday 31st May. 

There is a Staff Training Day on Monday 3rd June. 

Pupils will return to school on Tuesday 4th June 2023 
 
Attendance across the school last 
week was 95.7%.  
Congratulations to Rabbit class for 
highest attendance in Reception & 
Amber class for 100% attendance! 

Attendance week commencing 

6th May is as follows: 
 
 

 

Group %   Attend 

Tigger 96.6% 

Owl 91.8% 

Rabbit 98.1% 

Roo 95.5% 

Ruby 92.3% 

Amethyst 92.3% 

Topaz 91.1% 

Amber 100% 

Diamond 98.7% 

Pearl 95.7% 

Sapphire 98.7% 

Emerald 91.7% 

Question of the week 

What is alliteration? Can you think of any examples? 
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English 

This week we have been learning alliterations in poetry.  

Next week we will be creating our own poems using figurative language (alliteration).  

Keywords/phrases: verses, pattern, repetition, imagery, rhyme, rhythm, simile.  

Home learning/Online – Can you find a poem that uses alliteration? 

 

Phonics 

Year1 Phonics Screening will be taking place in June. It is essential you practise with your child. 

They need to know all the Year 1 sounds and be able to blend words.  

Please find some information about the Phonics screening check in this free resource: Parent Portal 

(fft.org.uk)  

 Phonics Screening Check resources: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/national-curriculum-assessments-practice-

materials#phonics-screening-check-resources 

 

Here are some words to practice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please ensure your child practises their skills on these online learning platforms every day.                   

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

This week we have been looking at quarters and different turns and positions. 

Next week we will be looking at positional language such as forwards, backwards, left and right 

Keywords: quarter turn, half turn, three-quarter turn, full turn, position, left, right, forwards, 

backwards,  

Home learning/Online –  

 
 

Science: Our topic for this term is Growing. 

PSHE: Our topic for this term is It’s my body.  

History: Our topic for this half term is Famous people. 

RE: Our topic for this half term is  Islam - 5 Pillars of faith. 

 

Spellings   Please practise your spellings. These are located in your child’s reading record. 

Spellings takes place every Wednesday. 

 
Red-eyed tree frog 

Mr Khan gave an assembly talk about the milk snake and the red eyed tree frog.  

Children were intriguied by the information that was given by Mr Khan.  

So children will create an information sheet or poster about the red eyed tree frog 

and give it to the class teacher before the end of the term. 

 

Free cycle training sessions 

Free cycle training sessions between April and October, every second Saturday of the month. 

https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/cycle-skills-training 

 

1-minute maths app – White Rose 

Help your child build greater number confidence and fluency. Targeted practice in engaging, one-

minute chunks!  https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

 

PE Amber – Tue, Wed, Thu                      Amethyst - Mon, Wed, Thu 

Ruby  - Tue, Wed, Thu                     Topaz       - Mon, Wed, Thu 

 

Class Assembly Dates:  

Ruby   - 9.10 am on 24th May 2024  

 

Walk to school week 

We are taking part in Walk to School week on 20th to 24th May.   

More dates for your diary: 

Trip to Iver Environment Centre: Amethyst and Topaz on Tuesday 11.06.24 

Amber and Ruby Wednesday 12.06.2024 

Parent's Mental Health workshop on the 25th June 2024 at 9am 

 

Thank you for your generous donations to the Books Trust during Pyjamarama Day. The children  

enjoyed the day immensely. 

 

Wishing you a restful weekend - Year 1 Team  
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